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Richardson Co Commission Hears Updates on Insurance
(KLZA)-- Insurance was one of the topics covered during last week’s meeting of the Richardson
County Commissioners.

Joe Miller and Steve Simon with Miller-Monroe Insurance presented the County liability,
workman’s comp, and property insurance renewal information. The cost increase is about
10-percent.

Judd Allen, Marketing Representative with the Nebraska Association of County Officials Benefit
Services Division, reviewed the health insurance plan for Richardson County employees. Allen
provided information on alternative options for the Board to consider. No decisions were made.
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